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The Project on 
Advanced Systems and 
Concepts for 
Countering WMD 
(PASCC) is run at the 
Center on Contemporary 
Studies (CCC) and 
sponsored by the 
Defense Threat 
Reduction Agency. 
PASCC awards and 
supports strategic studies 
and dialogues that 
anticipate and try to 
reduce the threat of 
WMD capabilities. 

 

 

 

 

The CCC has a respected 
track record for providing 
research and timely 
analysis on a variety of 
topics to leading decision 
makers in the U.S. 
national security 
community. Located in 
the Naval Postgraduate 
School, the CCC is the 
research wing of the 
Department of National 
Security Affairs. 

Research in Progress 
describes ongoing 
PASCC research. For 
more information, please 
contact pascc@nps.edu.  
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U.S.-South Africa Strategic Dialogue 

Performer: NPS 
Principal Investigator: Jessica Piombo 

Cost: $175,000 
Fiscal Year(s): 2013-2014 

Objective: 
Since South Africa mastered nuclear technology and de-
commissioned its nuclear weapons program in the early 1990s, it has 
become a prominent voice in non-proliferation issues. As a leader in 
regional stability, South Africa is poised to reduce the threat from 
WMD both on the African continent and at an international level. 
 
The dialogue aims to increase the understanding of South Africa’s 
contribution to the global nonproliferation regime and its further 
aspirations in nuclear energy industry and facilities. The discussions 
will also identify South African national security concerns in non-
proliferation issues, fuel cycle in a nuclear energy environment, and 
the role of nuclear weapons in regional threat perceptions. 
Furthermore, the dialogue will facilitate increased partnership 
between the United States and South Africa on shared interests and 
U.S. national security goals in sub-Saharan Africa.  
 
Approach: 
A dialogue will be held in South Africa convening policymakers, 
former military officials, former and current defense officials, and 
academics specializing on sub-Saharan African security, U.S.-South 
African relations, and civil-military relations. Dialogue findings will 
be briefed to USG officials in Washington and at AFRICOM.  
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